Dear  Madam/Sir/Colleagues

We are pleased to invite you to participate “International Training Workshop on Irrigation and Fertilization Management for Cotton Growth”  which will be held on September 24-28, 2012  at Dicle University, Agricultural Faculty, Diyarbakir, TURKEY. 

 The aim of the training workshop is to bring together young academic scientists, researchers, agronomists and students from the different countries and Turkey in order to establish collaborative links and to promote scientific discussions on various topics of specific interest (irrigation and fertilizing management)  on cotton growth. 

The workshop program  will be presented by invited speakers who have experts and professors on irrigation and fertilizing management of cotton.

The  accommodation, catering and course tours will be provided by Dicle University for the selected participants except International and domestic travelling to Diyarbakir, Turkey. 

For further information and registration, please consider the enclosed folders and/or visit the workshop website given here (www.dicle.edu.tr,  etkinlikler)  where you may reach the full workshop program. The detailed programme will be announced later. 
 Please note that the deadline to apply for this workshop  is March 15, 2012. All the applications  may be submitted by e-mail to the following addresses:

 oner_cetin@yahoo.com, or  onercetin@dicle.edu.tr
We would appreciate you kindly forwarding this e-mail together with the enclosed folders to any of your colleagues who may also be interested in participating in the workshop. Thank you for helping us to promote this exciting event.

 With our best regards,

On behalf of the workshop Organization Committee

 Oner CETIN, Ph.D
Workshop Chair

Dicle University, Agricultural Faculty,

Department of Agricultural Structures and Irrigation 

Diyarbakir, TURKEY

Tel: +90 412 248 85 09

Fax: +90 412 248 81 53

e-mail: onercetin@dicle.edu.tr or oner_cetin@yahoo.com

